

## THE MOSELEY MEETING

<b>WARD: Moseley</b>	<b>DATE: 12 September 2018</b>
<b>VENUE: The Exchange, Alcester Road, B13 8JP</b>	<b>START/FINISH TIMES: 7pm to 8.40pm</b>
<b>Meeting facilitated by Cllrs Kerry Jenkins &amp; Martin Straker-Welds, and chaired by Lorna Brewster, Chief Officer, Moseley Community Development Trust</b>	
<b>OFFICERS IN ATTENDANCE: Sergeant Tom O’Keefe, West Midlands Police</b>	<b>NOs OF ATTENDEES: 50+</b>

### MATTERS DISCUSSED AT THE MEETING:

New Moseley ward offers an opportunity to look at how the many partners in the ward can work together to make a better Moseley and identify what do residents/groups want to achieve over the next 4 years.

ACTION	WHO	BY WHEN
<b>1. Welcome &amp; introductions</b> Aim was to have a new format for the meetings and to have an independent Chair so that councillors could take an active part in the meeting. ‘Street Surgeries’ had begun and would be held in different parts of the ward. This meeting was not intended to replace existing groups that were already doing good work but to create an opportunity for them to feed into this meeting so that there was a place to come together collectively. Care	Chair/All	

<p>needed to be taken to avoid duplication and to encourage groups to work together</p> <p><b>2. What's Good About Moseley/ What would you like to Change?/What would you like over the next 4 Years?</b></p> <p>Residents responses –</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>a) Vehicle parking on grassed areas required addressing especially on Yardley Wood Road – request for trip rails. Generally protecting green spaces, access &amp; enjoyment</li> <li>b) Enforcement of the 20mph limit/speeding</li> <li>c) Pollution</li> <li>d) Anti-social behaviour</li> <li>e) Improvement of Moseley Village to include more retail shops &amp; property owners to pay attention to condition of properties – green, friendly, inclusive and diverse village</li> <li>f) Encourage involvement from young people in meetings, litter picks etc through work with schools and involvement of schools in parking, pollution and speeding issues.</li> </ul>	<p>Moseley Forum to write to schools</p> <p>Extension of injunction to</p>	
---	--	--

<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>g) Youth provision</li> <li>h) Property crime</li> <li>i) Not feeling safe in Moseley at night - more police visibility, crime &amp; fear of crime</li> <li>j) Pavements – as a community start a ‘share with care’ campaign – lack of police/BCC resources therefore pursue a campaign to promote considerate parking rather than the prohibition route – ‘Be Considerate in Moseley’ – involve hospital, sheltered housing, schools – and promote a more considerate culture.</li> <li>k) Travellers – action to prevent access to certain areas of land.</li> <li>l) Communication with BCC and partners – how to find out information/know who to contact</li> </ul>	<p>cover Sarehole Mill, Shire Park and areas outside Moseley being sought &amp; commitment made to additional security at Sarehole Mill &amp; land opposite</p>	
<p><b>3. What do we want for the new Moseley Ward over the next 4 years?</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>– Pick items for discussion that the meeting can impact on and involve different agencies to find a solution. Councillors to invite officers to future meetings to respond to priorities</li> </ul>	<p>Cllrs will be visiting all local schools</p>	

<p>determined by the meeting</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>– Action on community issues such as speeding, noise, school parking, the local environment</li> <li>– Interest in Street Watch expressed but more information and support needed and way of having a ‘pool’ of people</li> <li>– St Agnes Road interested in a Street Watch</li> <li>– More ‘joined up’ approach and mechanism for sharing information</li> <li>– Use of Moseley Exchange as the community hub but more volunteers needed. Volunteers were key</li> <li>– Circulate flyers etc to schools, places of worship to disseminate information</li> <li>– Information on local budgets would be useful and where other sources of funding were available</li> </ul>	<p>Information on local highways budget to be made available at next meeting.</p>	
---	---	--

**AOB:**

Next Meeting – 14 November (tbc) to include presentation on new train station

Councillors (s) Signed: .....

Councillor(s) Name(s) (please print): .....